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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 04, 2010 4:15 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * Final Weekend for the Best Offer Mineral Auction *

   
               

   The Best Offer Auction's Final Weekend!  
 

This is the final bidding weekend before this edition of the Best Offer 

Mineral Auction comes to a close and now is the perfect time to stop by  

 and check out the offering or place a new bid or two. We'll be taking bids  

 right up to 9 PM eastern on Thursday, December 9th. As is normal for 

holiday season mineral auctions, the prices are low and activity is slow. 

This translates into huge bargains for those who take part in the auction! 

Many of the specimens will probably be won for levels at or near the 

reserves so don't miss out. The auction is also a great source for gifts. 

 

* Direct Link to the Auction * 

     

The Next Denver Show 2010 Update will be online this coming week. 

Stay tuned for some of the best minerals yet to appear from the show! 
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     Best regards and good luck in the auction! 

 

     Kevin 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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